
District 1-Hastings Brentwood Monthly Report 
For the March 2015 meeting  

Public Safety Committee, City of Burnaby 
 

 
District 1 Report for the March 2015 PSC meeting 

 District 1 had a curtailed meeting on February 26, 2015 as the Chair was absent. Proceedings will be reported for 
the next PSC meeting 

 Cst. Shelby Murphy and Kathy Wipf will attend the April 23, 2015 D1 meeting and provide an update on anti-
graffiti measures in the City 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Tony Wong, Chair, D1 CPAC 
March 6, 2015 
 


